
     COVID-19 Policy Change  

 
Effective April 24, proof of a COVID-19 vaccination is not necessary in order to enter the St. Louis Bridge Center or to 
participate in any St. Louis Bridge Center events. As always, if you have symptoms of a cold or flu, it is recommended 
that you refrain from coming to the Center.  


